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Dear Parent / Carer 

Welcome to our spring safeguarding newsletter of this academic year. Our priority is , as 

always keeping our children safe and healthy and our termly newsletters aim to update 

you on the latest safeguarding information and what we are doing in school. We hope you 

find the information both helpful and interesting .

Ms Lee 

Mental Health and Wellbeing 

We use the Stormbreak programme in school to support 
our children’s mental health and wellbeing – have a look 
on the website at the activities. Why not have ago with 
your child at home ? www.stormbreak.org.uk
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